
This Week “at Grace” 
TODAY, SUNDAY, February 18, 2024 
 Morning Worship ........................................................ 10:45 A.M. 
MONDAY 
TUESDAY 
 Ladies Bible Study ...................................................... 12:30 P.M. 
WEDNESDAY 
 Praise Team Rehearsal ................................................ 6:00 P.M. 
THURSDAY 
FRIDAY 
 Fasting Friday 
SATURDAY 
 Men’s Bible Study ......................................................... 9:00 A.M. 
The office will be open this week: 
From Tuesday to Friday from 8:30 A.M. to 1:00 P.M. 

Upcoming Meetings 
Elder/Deacon .................. Monday, February 26 at 6:00 P.M. 

 

KIDS QUEST TODAY 
Children Ages 4 to 5th grade may be dismissed for 

Kids Quest after Pastoral Prayer  
No Nursery Available 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

“KEEPING CHRIST AT 
THE CENTER” 
Colossians 3:1-4 
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GMC Prayer Sheet for the week of 
Sunday, February 18, 2024 

This Week’s On-going Needs 
 

  Paul Helm   Darlene Werner 
  Enrique Lara  John Taylor 
  Luz Maria Martinez Toni Harrington  
  Carissa Brown  Shirley Odom  
  Carsyn Beachy  Ellen Gilroy   
  Dick Beem   Bob Commons 
  Maria Ernestina Zuniga Armas 

 
This Week’s Pressing Needs 

Leah Stevens 
Yolanda Balitchik 

 Darla (Muros’ Neighbor) 
 
 

Nursing Homes/Assisted Living/At Home 
Marilyn Muro, Violeta Mendez, John & Yolanda Balitchik, 

Betty Dickinson, Wendy Meyer 
 

Week 3 Missionaries 
Mark & Ruth McDowell in the Philippines 

Paul & Carol Suzuki, in Japan 
The Maylands in Greece 

 

 
 

Notes and Announcements 
February 18, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ministry Opportunity 
We are looking for help 

serving refreshments 
during fellowship time. 

 
 
 

Due to the overwhelming 
response to this year’s FRCZ 

Baby Bottle Fundraiser, we will 
continue to collect bottles 

through the end of February.  
 

There are 10 bottles in the 
Welcome Center, please sign out 

and return, thank you! 
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